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 Sarah Carrier COMMNT2014/7683/P 13/01/2015  18:07:59 As a former Parent at both schools and chair of Governors at Parly when la Swap began, I am delighted 

to support this major development, and sincerely hope it will go through. It is a wonderful opportunity 

to get rid of the inadequate 1950s building, which was always difficult to heat and maintain,. This will 

provide further generations of pupils and their teachers with a first class learning and teaching 

environment, which is what we all deserve. I believe the planning objections can be resolved and the 

integrity of the surrounding area preserved. The views of the residents of Parliament Hill mansions 

must be taken seriously and if any action can be taken to allay their concerns it should be done.
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